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UPDATES
MAP Testing Begins Next Week





*Atlanta Food Bank  
November 15th



Cluster Chats
Join staff members from the schools 
across your cluster at South Atlanta 
High School on Tuesday, November 
15th from 5-6 p.m. and engage with 
one another and the superintendent.

In addition to our spring cluster 
update meeting, we are pleased to 
add this Superintendent Chat to our 
events calendar so you will have an 
opportunity before holiday break to 
hear about topics important to your 
cluster, explore how to strengthen APS 
culture, and ask questions directly to 
Dr. Herring.



HAZEL Health
Hazel Health has partnered with Atlanta Public 
Schools to provide access to quality health care 
services for all students, at no cost to families, this 
school year. A school health representative can 
initiate a video visit with a Hazel health care 
provider while your child is at-school to provide 
either physical or mental health services. Therapy 
sessions with Hazel Health are a safe space and are 
private and confidential.

• Schedule Therapy Visits
• Same Day Pediatric Care

Sign Up: 
https://my.hazel.co/atlantapublicschools/consent

https://my.hazel.co/atlantapublicschools/consent


Academic Parent Teacher Teams
APTT

The purpose of this APTT meeting is for teachers and parents to partner together to enhance student achievement.

• Working Together!
• Sharing Student Data!
• Set Goals!



Next Go Team Meeting
December 1, 2022

•


